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Date: November 29, 2023

To: Vice Mayor Jan-Michele Lemon Kearney
From: Emily Smart Woerner, City Solicitor ( :’ oW
Subject: Ordinance — Shirley Merrick Way Street Renaming

Transmitted herewith is an ordinance captioned as follows:

DECLARING that Avondale Avenue at Reading Road in the North Avondale
neighborhood shall hereby receive the honorary, secondary name of “Shirley A. Merrick
Way” in honor of Shirley Merrick and in recognition of her contributions and public service
to the City of Cincinnati.
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